








MAY 30, 2023
PERSONNEL
COMMITTEE MEETING

Human Resources Director Barragan-Garcia provided an update on staff
transitions and recruitments and then stated that second interviews are scheduled for
the Accounting Technician position and that staff is preparing for the Pure Water AV
Operations Technician position.

b) Other.

She then stated that staff attended the Antelope Valley Highschool Career Fair
and an Accident Investigation Training in April; that the performance management
cycle is in progress; that on May 10, the Employee Engagement Committee met to
discuss summer and holiday employee events; that on May 31, Mental Health
Awareness sessions are scheduled for supervisors and employees; and that the next All
Hands Meeting will be held on June 28.

After a brief discussion of new and existing positions, it was clarified that there
are a total of 92 District positions.

6) Board Members’ Requests for Future Agenda Items.

Chair Mac Laren-Gomez inquired about employee insurance programs followed
by a brief discussion of featuring these programs and services in the Emp )yee Buzz
and through the open enrollment period.

There were no requests for future agenda items.

7) Date of Next Committee Meeting.

After a brief discussion, it was determined that the next Personnel Committee
meeting will be held July 25, 2023 at 10:30 a.m.

8) Adjournment.

There being no further business to come before the Personn¢ Committee, the

meeting was adjourned at 11:06 a.m. .
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